
A New Belgian Stamp 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The above card from Belgium caries a stamp featuring the logo of the Royal Philatelic Society 

London. The sender Patrick Maselis was the immediate past President of RPSL 

This must be a first for this logo being featured on a stamp. 

The card has also been specially prepared and has only been sent to members of RPSL so the 

number of recipients is limited and fairly unique . 


